
From: Earley, Jimmy
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/11/2013 4:05:23 PM
Subject: Meeting

Christian,
 
Are you available for 30 minutes tomorrow morning, around 9:00?  I can stop by your office if you have time.
 
IBM approached me this week and is interested in discussing the creation of service delivery center, similar to those 
highlighted in the links below. 
 
http://www-03.ibm.com/press/us/en/pressrelease/28345.wss
 
http://www.louisianaeconomicdevelopment.com/led-news/news-releases/ibm-announces-creation-of-800-job-
technology-center-in-downtown-baton-rouge.aspx?c=News%20Releases&id=39
 
 
Just want to ask you a few questions related to this.
 
Thanks,
 
Jimmy
 
 
Jimmy Earley
SC Budget and Control Board
Director, Division of State Information Technology
4430 Broad River Road
Columbia, SC 29210
jearley@cio.sc.gov
803.896.0222
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